
 

Local Lettings Policy 

High Rise Flat Blocks  

From 1 November 2023, only families with children over the age of eight will be offered 
accommodation above the 10th floor. The council will only offer accommodation on any floor up to, 
and including, the 10th floor for families with children under the age of eight.  
 
This will apply to new applicants only and will not be applied retrospectively. 
 
This decision takes into account the needs of families with young children whilst also making best 
use of larger properties on higher floors of flat blocks to meet demand.   

 


